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Background 

• This survey was conducted amongst crew and helms who participated 
in the Weymouth RS400 European and UK nationals in August 2018

• The fieldwork took place in early December 2018 with circa 100
participants invited by email to take part in a short surveymonkey
online survey.

• 52 replies were received which means the response rate was x%

• A key objective for the research was to find out what kind of starts 
competitors preferred as well as to gauge reaction to the event as a 
whole. 






































